

EAGLE EXPRESS Phone: 413-423-3326

SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

http://www.erving.com

MAY FLOWERS EDITION ERVING, MA MAY 22nd, 2020

Hello EES!

I hope everyone is doing their best to stay active during quarantine. I personally have been spending most of my quarantine on Cape Cod in Massachusetts. A friend of mine lives there and I have been lucky enough to be welcomed into their home. During the day if it is nice I usually go to the beach and watch the waves or to go rollerblading on the local rail trail. It has been fun but at the same time I miss all of you, the EES family. I think of our last day in gym class doing the ropes and cargo nets all the time. It was amazing to watch all of you try your best to climb higher than you had before and to have fun all together. If you are missing your friends and school just think of these crazy times like climbing the ropes. It is hard while you are making the climb but when you make it to the top, everything goes away and you feel so good about yourself.

Have fun and stay active

Mr. Hogg





Week of May 27th - 31st

Monday, Tuesday, & Wednesday (morning) no meals, no breakfast on Wednesday morning

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday (morning) Chicken nuggets w/brown rice & baby carrots, chicken salad on a roll w/fries. Breakfast - waffles, cereal, assorted fruits

Friday, Saturday, Sunday & Monday (morning) Pizza, 1 PB & J & 1 ham & cheese sandwich, assorted veggies, 3 cereals, cheese sticks, yogurt assorted fruits.

All meals are subject to change without notice. Please wash all fresh produce before eating.

From The Principal's Desk:





Dear Families and Friends of Erving Elementary School,

I feel like spring has finally arrived just in time for the holiday weekend! I hope that this beautiful weather holds, and that everyone will be able to be outside more and more. I hope families have a chance to relax this week and remember that Monday is Memorial Day, so there will be no remote learning on that day.

With just a few weeks of school, the Erving Elementary staff are creating a plan on how to close out the year. Ms. B-C is organizing musical instrument collection and classroom teachers will be packing up student belonging over the next few weeks. Please be on the lookout for more information in the next couple of weeks!

Have a great weekend everyone!

Sincerely, Lisa Candito



Hello all Erving Families,

The Paraprofessionals have been working hard with Ms. LaClaire, Ms.Johnson and Ms. Porlier to hand out all of the delicious meals they are preparing for students and families. Every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday we meet the bus at the designated areas at Vets field at 11:45-12 pm, and at 12:15-12:30 pm behind the fire station (Erving side) to hand out meals. What an amazing adventure we are having to help our Erving Families. These moments have touched our hearts and made this pandemic easier to work through. Look for us, as we look forward to seeing you! Please come out each week and allow us to help you and your families through these difficult times!









